
Bureau of Detectives – Area South 
     

Community Alert 

 
Robberies 

006th District (Gresham) 
 
 

About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to citizens of the 006th District (Gresham) of Robbery incidents 
that have occurred in recent weeks. During these incidents, unknown offender(s) 
have displayed firearms and demanded property from the victims. The majority of 
victims have been working on properties at the time the Robberies took place.  
These incidents have occurred at the time and geographical locations below. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 7800 block of S. Marshfield Ave. on September 20, 2016 at 2:20 p.m. 

• 7800 block of S. Paulina Ave. on September 21, 2016 at 9:55 a.m. 

• 7700 block of S. Marshfield Ave. on September 22, 2016 at 11:45 a.m. 

• 7600 block of S. Ashland Ave. on September 25, 2016 at 9:30 a.m. 
 

About the Offender: 
1-2 unknown male black offenders, 15- to 25-years-old, 5'04"-5'10" tall, 130-180 lbs., 
light to dark complexion, short hair. In these incidents, the offenders have either 
displayed or implied a weapon. 
 
What you can do: 

• If confronted by the offender, attempt to remain calm. 

• Always be aware of your surroundings. 

• Report suspicious activity immediately. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 
 

If you have any information, contact 
Bureau of Detectives – Area South 

(312) 747-8273 
HZ-454064, HZ-443245, HZ-444809, & HZ-448818 

(Reference PATTERN # P16-2-106) 
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